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From The Direct Communications Urit 5 February 2015

Dr Carolyn Wilkins
Oldham Council
Oldham MBC
Level 3

Civic Centre

West Street
Oldham

OL1 1UG

Dear Dr Wilkins

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your recent letter.
Mr Cameron is grateful for the time and trouble you have taken to get in touch.
Because the Department of Health is best placed to respond to the matters you

raise, he has asked me to forward your ietter to the Department so that they may
reply to your concerns directly.

Yours sincerely

o

Correspondence Officer



